
Neil Jacobs - NOAA Federal


From: Neil Jacobs - NOAA Federal


Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2019 8:32 AM


To: Stuart Levenbach - NOAA Federal


Subject: Fwd: draft statement on graphic


  And two plots.    It is


technically *true* that Alabama was included; however, the green shades are 5-20% chance of seeing >39 mph winds.


Subject: Re: draft statement on graphic


Date: September 4, 2019 at 3:32:20 PM EDT


To: Scott Smullen - NOAA Federal <scott.smullen@noaa.gov>


Cc: Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal <julie.roberts@noaa.gov>, Christopher Vaccaro <christopher.vaccaro@noaa.gov>
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